
SB 217 moves “board” authority from the HECC to what seems an 
appropriate agency in the name of public health.  The same public health 
system that has failed miserably since March 13, 2020.  A better shift 
would be government deregulation.  A better move would be to reduce the 
authority of the Health Licensing Office.  It is very likely these so called 
‘public health’ agencies will not be held accountable until a new 
generation of prosecutors comes of age in 10-15 years. History will not 
treat them well.   
 
 
 


